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Purpose:

The purpose of this agency letter is to update eligibility sites on the Medicare Savings Program
(MSP) - Qualified Individual-1 (QI-1) category.

Background:

The MSP - QI-1 category “sunsets” each year and funding must be approved to extend the
category for the upcoming year.

Procedure or Information:

Funding received from the budget agreement, HJ.Res.59, recently passed by Congress and signed
by the President on December 26", 2013, will allow for QI-1 to be extended until March 31,
2014. Congress will need to act again before March 31, 2014 to ensure funding is in place for the
remainder of the year.

Effective Date:
January 1, 2014
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